
 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 

 
TO:  Planning Commission 
 
FROM: Brian Pedrotti, Community Development Director  
  
BY:  Patrick Holub, Associate Planner 
   
SUBJECT: Consideration of Development Code Amendment 22-003 Regarding a 

Permanent Parklet Program 
 
DATE: August 16, 2022 
 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
It is recommended that the Planning Commission continue the public hearing to a date 
certain of September 6, 2022 to allow staff additional time to draft the proposed ordinance 
and incorporate feedback from the Architectural Review Committee regarding the 
recommended amendments to the performance standards.  
 
PUBLIC NOTIFICATION AND COMMENTS: 
The Agenda was posted at City Hall and on the City’s website in accordance with 
Government Code Section 54954.2. 
 
 


